
Madeleine Oliver joined the Arizona Water Banking Authority 
as Water Resources Specialist 2 in February 2024.  

Madeleine completed her Water, Society, and Policy Master’s 
degree at the University of Arizona in December 2023, 
researching international endeavors to protect rivers using 
legal rights and legal personhood, and applying what was 
learnt to hypothetical Arizona initiatives. While studying, she 
was Program Manager for the Santa Cruz River Program of 
Tucson non-profit Sonoran Institute. Prior to graduate school, 
Madeleine was a commercial Colorado River guide in the 
Grand Canyon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 


